Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Condominiums, Timeshares, and Mobile Homes has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by J. W. Hanseman on September 19, 2022. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition:
Final order denying petition for declaratory statement asking whether in light of subsection 718.112(2)(c), Florida Statutes, the Division would notify the condominium association board of directors and property management company that they are required to permit unit owners to record meetings conducted on the Zoom (or other similar) platform where a specific request therefor has been submitted by a unit owner.
A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Susan Hartmann Swartz, susan.swartz@myfloridalicense.com, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Florida Condominiums, Timeshares, and Mobile Homes, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1030.
